
Welcome Mary! 

Dear Stakeholders, 

 

We are very pleased to announce our new team member has joined us this week! 

Mary Costello has joined us from Monday 16th March and brings a wealth of 

knowledge from the Superannuation industry as well as a passion for advocacy. You 

will meet Mary at our GOM and Tech WG forums very soon. What a week to start a 

new job!  

 

As you will no doubt be aware, the situation in relation to COVID-19 continues to 

escalate. GNGB Board met yesterday and agreed to implement the following 

measures effective immediately: 

• All GNGB forums and meetings are attended remotely for the foreseeable future. 
We are testing new apps for sharing of documentation and increased video 
presence to enable enhanced communication. Our forums will continue to run! 

• All GNGB staff are working from home - we are still available for your questions 
and phone calls at any time. 

• Our attendance at industry / ATO meetings will be facilitated remotely so that we 
can continue to provide STN participants with the latest updates. Where those 
forums are cancelled, we will seek updates via email on essential items 

• Keep in touch with us about your plans - let us know if you are experiencing any 
challenges, going into BCP or how your organisations are managing the 
developing situation. 

• Be alert - with any crisis, unfortunately there are those that seek to exploit the 
situation - we are already aware of an SMS scam circulating targeting 
individuals https://covid19-info.online/ 

We will keep communicating as the situation further develops. 

 

Kind Regards 

Michelle 

 

https://covid19-info.online/

